
 

May 3, 2018 

 

Dear Families: 

 

This letter is being sent to families of Bunker Hill students who ride buses 6 and 24 as well as bus 2 for 

the late run.  I wanted you to be aware of a suspicious vehicle in the neighborhoods around Plumtree 

Drive and Hartford Road where these buses pick up and drop off our students.  We’ve had numerous 

reports that a green Ford F150 pickup truck is at times suspiciously in the area and is noticed by the 

children.  Based on parent and student reports, I notified law enforcement yesterday.  School security 

personnel, transportation, and the Superintendent of Schools have also been notified. 

You may have noticed more police presence in your area, and we want to let you know if you or your 

children come across this pickup truck and feel or notice a concern, please call the Washington 

Township Police immediately.  They can be reached at 856-256-1212.  Dr. Muscelli and I have 

coordinated with transportation that if the drivers of our buses see this vehicle in sight, they are keep 

the children on the bus and call the police immediately.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Dr. Muscelli and I take this very seriously and we want to 

make sure our students remain safe to and from school.  If you have further questions, please notify the 

school. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

Principal 

   


